
Celebrating  
Eid-al-Adha
As you celebrate this joyous time with family,  
friends and neighbours, enjoy it even more  
knowing you’re providing safe food for all.

How? 

By getting your meat products from a 
permitted abattoir or permitted retailer. It’s 
easy. Contact them in advance to place your 
order and arrange a pick up time. You can 
also make arrangements in advance if you 
wish to perform a ritual slaughter to fulfill 
religious obligations.

Why? 

Meat at permitted abattoirs has been 
processed in a clean and sanitary 
environment. It has also been inspected 
to assess food safety and animal welfare 
standards.

For more information and a list of provincial abattoirs, go to
www.manitoba.ca/EID-Food-Safety
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